
Using VA Benefits at Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary 
 
You may be eligible to use VA educational benefits. If you are, you must select which benefit to receive. You 
cannot receive payment for more than one benefit at a time. If you are eligible for more than one benefit, you 
should contact the VA to discuss your educational plans. 

All students that receive Veteran Education Benefits through the GI Bill® are exempt from financial holds and 
late fees.  

Students using the G.I. Bill®, each semester, must request that a VA Certification be submitted to Department of 
Veterans Affairs.  Send an email to registrar@scs.edu with the following information: student name, semester to be 
certified, degree, program, and type of VA educational benefit you will be utilizing.   

GI Bill® is a registered trademark of the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA).  More information about 
education benefits offered by VA is available at the official U.S. government website at www.benefits.va.gov/gibill. 
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